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“Rotary Serving Humanity!”
June 15th, 2017
Fellowship Month
IN THE LANCE THIS WEEK

Habitat For Humanity

 Errington Therapeutic Riding Association
FUTURE EVENTS
June 22nd – Business Meeting-past year in review
June 24th – Breakfast at 7-10 Club

June 27th – Installation Evening at Fairwinds
June 29th- No Thursday Meeting

July 6th-  New President Melina -next year's plans
VISITING ROTARIANS

No one came to visit (
VISITORS and GUESTS
Sarah Pachkowsky-Habitat for Humanity
Ivka Vujasic-Wolanski-ETRA
BIRTHDAYS & ANNIVERSARIES
Randy & Anne – their 46th on June 19th!
HEALTH of the CLUB
Melina is feeling better, but needs rest.  See you back soon.
	ROTARY CLUB OF LANTZVILLE

MISSION STATEMENT

   Joining in fellowship to support growth and development in education and health for those less fortunate in our local and international communities.


Presidential Observations

· President Don -The Foam Fest last Saturday is just another example of how our club pulls together to get things done (and have fun doing it!)
· Rotarian of the Year – President Don is still looking for your ballots.  Please contact him with your choice.
· Tip of the Presidential Hat to Our Rotary Spouses.  They encourage and support us in all that we do. Thank you!
FOUNDATION

$91 donated to the Rotary Foundation this week.  THANK-YOU!
Notice of Motion
Dale W informed us of a motion to be brought to our next meeting:

"That our club donate $1,000 to the Nanaimo Region John Howard Society ."

Sergeant-at-Arms 
   Ralph L was our Sergeant today.  He threatened, but didn't carry out with fining anyone (although he said there was much potential)
Randy enjoyed Manitoba;  Tessa has lots of company (leaving today!), she has booked her trip to England in August.  Dale W. said how much he has appreciated President Don's effort in making this a great year. (we all concur!!).  Brian Rodgers going away to look after grandchildren.  Don T. still receiving compliments about our golf tournament, we will be having a recap meeting soon.
	FOAMFEST 
Harry thanked everyone that helped out last Saturday.  Despite not having a perfect location, we still cleared over $3,000.  Not bad for a few hours of work!  Good work everyone.



Breakfast at the 7-10 Club

Next Saturday June 24th
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Like always, Dave E. had no problem getting  a full roster of workers.  Take a look at his email for work assignments.
News, Updates & Reminders
INSTALLATION BANQUET
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June 27th – Let's all celebrate the installation of our new President Melina and Board. We will have a great meal at beautiful Fairwinds; 6:00 pm
Cost for members (and family) is only $25 per person (guests of  Rotarians slightly more).  Please email Randy this week: rmanikel@shaw.ca
July 25th – visit by DG Tom Carroll.  A 5-Club BBQ at the Nanaimo Golf Club.  It would be great to have a good turnout from our Club.
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September 7th – 10th.  We will be hosting 12 Rotarians from New Zealand on a Rotary Friendship Exchange.  James has put together a program to keep them busy, learning about our community.
Community Service
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ETRA

President Don presented a cheque of $2,000 to Ivka Vujasic-Wolinski, a volunteer at Errington Therapeutic Riding Association.  Ivka told us how important our support is to their organization.  They have over 60 volunteers, and they will have more than 40 individuals enrolled in the therapeutic riding program this September.
Rotary Minute
   Tessa was surprised to be called upon for a Rotary Minute, but she recovered very well.  She spoke about a water project she was involved with in South Africa, and how important Rotary connections and networking are in getting things accomplished, especially when unusual things happen.
Habitat for Humanity

[image: image6.jpg]



Sarah Pachkowski brought regrets from Rob Hallan, the Executive Director of Mid Island Habitat for Humanity.  She had an informative presentation about the work that Habitat does here in the Mid Island.  Since 1994, 16 homes have been completed by Habitat, and at present, #17, 18, 19 and 20 are under construction at the Meadow Hills development.  These homes should be completed by Thanksgiving. 

Sarah outlined ways that Rotary members could assist Habitat:

1. Shop and donate to the ReStore.  This community enterprise contributes most of the operational funding for Habitat.

2. Volunteer at the ReStore-demolition, sorting, repairing, serving customers.

3. Making cash donations to Habitat (either individually or from your club).

4. Opportunities at Build Sites

5. Rotary Build Days-or by sponsoring International build.

Sarah also mentioned that they were planning a playground in the Meadow Hills development.  Sounds like a potential District Community Grant opportunity!

ROTARY INFO
You can find out where and when all the Clubs in District 5020 meet on the 5020 website:

www.clubrunner.ca/portal/Organization/Meetings.aspx?accountid=50092 
Rotary International:  http://www.rotary.org
   Member’s access:  https://www.rotary.org/myrotary/en 
District 5020:

     www.rotary5020.org
Rotary Club of Lantzville:

· “ www.clubrunner.ca/Lantzville
        Make sure to check out Events and Speakers.
· “Facebook” - www.facebook.com/RotaryClubofLantzville 
An employee is getting to know her new co-workers when the topic of her last job comes up.

“Why did you leave that job?” asked one co-worker. 

“It was something my boss said,” she replied.

“What did he say?” the co-worker quizzed.
“You’re fired.”
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 �
DUTY ROSTER�
�
DATE�
GREETERS�
CASH �
Sgt-At-Arms


�
Invocation�
INTRO�
Foundation�
Rotary


Minute�
�
Jun 22nd�
Tucker & Cohn�
Olson�
Tamelin�
McFadden�
Tucker�
Heshka�
Bell�
�
Jun 29th�
NO MEETING 


�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
July 6th�
Werezak & Heshka�
Walker�
Grose�
Olson�
Werezak�
Sparkes�
Cohn�
�
If you cannot make your duty, it is your responsibility to find a replacement.





Age is a very high price to pay for maturity.


                               ..unknown
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